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I did make a change in the suggested language on page 2, lines 15−16 (s. 23.135 (2))
because the sentence was difficult to understand.  I did not change the substance.

On s. 93.07 (12), I used the phrase “pests injurious to plants” instead of the suggested
language because pest in ch. 93 include pests injurious to animals, which is too broad.
Again, I don’t think this changes the substance.

For consistency, in addition to the places where you added “land” or “lands”, I added
the same words in ss. 28.04 (2) (b) and (c) and (3) (a) and (b).   We need to have the same
words mean the same thing.

I changed “plan” to “plans” in s. 28.04 (3) (b) for consistency.
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